Embassy of India
Manila

Press Release


[bookmark: DWT278][bookmark: DWT280][bookmark: __DdeLink__47105_2824521927]Embassy of India, Manila is pleased to announce that the Carpet Export Promotion Council (CEPC) is organizing the 43rd Edition of the India Carpet Expo from 15-18 October 2022 at “Bhadohi Carpet Expo Mart” at Bhadohi, Uttar Pradesh (India).

	India Carpet Expo is one of the largest Handmade Carpet Fair in Asia which serves as a unique platform for the buyers to source the best of handmade carpets, rugs and other floor coverings under one roof. It is held bi-annually with a view to showcase the Cultural Heritage of Indian Handmade Carpets & Other Floor Coverings and Promote the Weaving Skills of Indian Weavers to the visiting overseas carpet buyers. The fair is sponsored by the Ministry of Commerce and Ministry of Textiles in the Government of India. 

The Embassy wishes to invite all interested businesses/companies in the Philippines to participate in this event.

The complete details of registration of the event can be seen at http://cepc.co.in/buyer-registration .

For further information, interested companies may feel free to contact Mr. Umar Hameed, Chairman, CEPC at registration@cepc.co.in or log on to www.cepc.co.in .
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